
Charles E. Paschke 
Attorney at Law 
Box 189 
Howard Lake, Minnesota 

A M E N D E D 

September 24, 1992 

55349 

Re: A-4981 Waverly (Douglas Petition Dated May 27, 1992) 

Dear Mr. Paschke: 

Please be advised that the petitioners' request to withdraw 
the petition in the above-referenced matter is granted, and the 
above-referenced file is hereby closed without prejudice. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this 
office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Bonnie Young, Waverly City Clerk 
Gloria Janikula, Woodland Township Clerk 
Darla M. Groshens, Wright County Auditor 
Jerry Brown, MnDOT Cartographic Unit 


